
Dear Amazing Fourth Grader,

Happy summer! Welcome to Mrs. Rifenburgh’s and Mrs. Polhemus’ classroom
(Room 116). We are looking forward to meeting you and having a very
successful and productive year together. We hope that you are taking the time
to enjoy some fun summer activities with your friends and your family.
Hopefully, you found a great book to read that you can share with us in
September. We have enclosed a list of supplies for the upcoming school year.
Please remember to label everything with your first and last name only. Labels
will be given out for your folders on the first day. We look forward to having
you as a part of our fourth grade community where we can grow together as
learners. We hope that you enjoy the rest of your summer break and we will
see you soon.

Yours truly,
Mrs. Rifenburgh & Mrs. Polhemus


